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- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -

ONTARIO LACROSSE ANNOUNCES 2025 “A” QUALIFIERS DATES & LOCATIONS 

TORONTO, ON – February 6th, 2025 – The Ontario Lacrosse Association (OLA, @ontariolacrosse) today 
unveils the dates and locations for its U13, U15 and U17 “A” Qualifiers events. The details of this year’s  
“A” Qualifiers are: 

•	 The top teams in the U13, U15 and U17 divisions, as determined by MyLAX Rankings and with 
consideration to the total number of teams participating in each division, will advance to the 2025  
“A” Qualifiers; 

•	 These top teams will compete over the course of two weekends: 

•	 1st Weekend: July 18-20 at Iroquois Park Sports Complex in Whitby; and 

•	 2nd Weekend: July 25-27 at Seymour Hannah Sports & Entertainment Centre in St. Catharines. 

•	 Following completion of the second weekend’s games, the top teams in each pool will advance to the  
OLA “A” Provincial Championships at Iroquois Park Sports Complex in Whitby, August 7-9.

Teams who qualify to participate in the “A” Qualifiers will be notified of their advancement via their Association 
President on July 8th (as per MR7.02a), following the determination of seeding. 

The number of teams in each division, the format of play, and other information related to the 2025  
“A” Qualifiers will be shared with attendees at the 2025 OLA Semi-Annual General Meeting in Mississauga, 
and then published at www.olafinalsix.com. 


